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Pound Avenue

Stevenage

Hertfordshire

SG1 3JA

12th October 2011

Dear Parents/ Carers

HALLOWEEN DISCO

Unfortunately, the Friends of Fairlands currently have no committee members.  However, staff have decided that we would like to continue with our Halloween Discos and we will be holding them at the following times:-

Thursday 20th October

Foundation Stage (Nursery & Reception) and Year 1       

Lower Building Hall 

4 - 5pm                                   

Friday 21st October

Years 2 & 3

Lower Building Hall 

4 – 5pm

Years 4 , 5 & 6

Upper Building Hall 

4 - 5.15pm

Entry will be £2 per child.  All money raised will be spent by the children in a project we are running after half-term called ‘Enterprise Week.’  During this week each year group will be developing part of the outside area and all money raised will be spent on fabulous new resources.

Please send your child’s £2 entry money in school (in a clearly named envelope) by the day of their disco, or you can pay on the door.  You will not be sent a ticket, but we will keep a record of who has paid.  All the children will have access to water throughout the disco and will not need to bring money with them.

There are limited facilities to get your child changed in the dining hall, but we would ask that you wait until the upper building classes have safely exited the building.

Robert Staples
HEADTEACHER
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Headteacher  Mr Robert Staples BA (Hons)   
Assistant Headteachers: Mrs Hayley Yendell, Miss Michelle Bridge & Miss Emma Verlander
Tel: (01438) 351053      Fax: (01438) 750116      E-mail: admin@fairlands.herts.sch.uk             www.fairlands.herts.sch.uk


